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WATERBANK®  AND THE 2011 PANAMA CITY, PANAMA
EMERGENCY
On Wednesday, January 7, 2011 at 2:00 PM the General Manager of a major hotel in Panama City, Panama called the CEO of WaterBank® on his cell phone with a request for a container of bottled water.  Panama City relies on coagulation treatment of turbid surface water for its drinking water.  Under calm weather conditions, the chemical additives are added at a predictable rate in the treatment plant.  Storms and runoff had created highly variable turbidity such that the treatment system could not function and non-potable water was being produced.  Supermarkets in Panama City were rationing bottled water to two bottles per customer. By January 13, 2011, WaterBank® located a source of supply at an extremely reasonable price and shipped the bottled water from the Port of Miami as ocean-going freight. Air transport could have been arranged.  WaterBank® arranged for the wire transfer of funds from the client through its trust accounts and to the bottling firm.  The bottling company was paid before the product left their loading dock. WaterBank® completed all non-taxable transaction certificates, TSA container inspection certificates, commercial invoices, the Bill of Lading and other paperwork.  The water was shipped on Friday, January 13, 2011.  This was the last and only ship of the week to Panama.
Visitors since January 14, 2011.
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